
Far West CPO Minutes for Feb. 15th 2023

Present:
Sparkle Anderson
Elaine Newland
Dave Helgesson
Kathy Luiten Goodwin
Denis and Cheryl Cone
Holly Krejei

Meeting called to order Feb. 15th 2023 by President Sparkle Anderson at Wilsonville 
Library at 6 PM.

Items discussed.

1. Sparkle discussed the various applications and approvals that she has received 
from the County over the past year. Mostly Home Occupations.

2. She also informed us that these will not be sent to her by snail mail any longer but
emailed. These will be easier to pass  along to members by email.

3. Discussions about lack of County enforcement on approved applications with 
conditional uses. Several large properties along Homesteader had large noise 
events without permits. Another property had approval but had very noisy events 
for four years. Feeling that the County did not enforce the conditions of the 
approvals or lack of permits. 
What is the best way to complain to county so the approval conditions are 
enforced and permits required for most large gatherings, fireworks?

4. Discussion with Holly Krejci, Community Engagement Specialist. Holly 
introduced herself to us. She has been at the county a short time and has educated 
herself on CPOs in Clackamas County. She listened to attendees complaints about
lack of enforcement on permit's conditional uses. She also gave overview on the 
current county CPO survey.

Submitted by Elaine Newland, Secretary for Far West CPO


